
Welcome to Spring 1 in Year 1
Here is a brief summary of what will we be learning this term?

In Writing, we will be learning how to write a finding  story 
using the Nobot the Robot as our structure. We will expand the  
range of adjectives to describe a character and increase the 
variety of  interesting verbs to use. 

In spelling, we will be spelling the everyday words we know 
independently in our writing.
In Phonics we will consolidate our understanding of the 
extended code and continue to develop our knowledge.

In handwriting, we will be continuing to  present our 
work  neatly and correctly form our letters. 

Our reading unit will be based on the book On Sudden Hill by 
Linda Sarah.

As mathematicians, we will be looking at place value 
and addition and subtraction within 20.
In our Number Sense sessions, we will be reviewing one more, 
one less and commutative addition.

As historians, we will be learning about Mary Seacole and 
Edith Cavell and the legacy they left behind.
The children will learn about these 2 significant individuals 
from the past and know  how their achievements have 
influenced life today.

Our class books:

As artists, we will be creating seascapes using powder 
paints.
The children will learn how to independently organise 
their own equipment for painting, and they will 
investigate colour by mixing small quantities and varying 
pigments to change shade and tone.

In PE, we will be following our PE Real PE 
curriculum. 

In computing, we will be learning how to write using the 
keyboard. The children will learn to edit their work.

In e-safety, we will learning about online reputation and 
take part in Safer Internet Day.

In RE, we will be listening to stories from the Bible and 
explore the concept of parables and miracles. The children 
will identify that Jesus is important to Christians and that 
his teachings can be found in the Bible.

As scientists, we will be identifying and naming materials.
We will explore the difference between an object and the 
material from which it is made.
In addition, we will be learning about the season of 'Winter'.

As musicians, we will be developing our 
understanding of pitch using movements, voices 
and instruments. We will also develop our sense 
of rhythm and beat., pitch, dynamics, rhyme 
Exploring sounds

Please follow this link to view our wider curriculum:
East Hunsbury Primary School - Our Curriculum

https://easthunsburyprimary.org.uk/index.php/for-parents/our-curriculum
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